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Ms Nadina Reusmann 
54-56 Camden Lock Place    
London   
NW1 8AF 

Application Ref: 2018/2474/L 
 Please ask for:  Laura Hazelton 

Telephone: 020 7974 1017 
 
12 July 2018 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Planning (Listed Building and Conservation Areas) Act 1990 
 
Approval of Details (Listed Building) Granted 
 
Address:  
14-15 Southampton Place  
London  
WC1A 2AJ 

 
Proposal: 
Details of new doors, windows, skylights and front door security panel required by condition 
4 of planning permission 2018/1547/L dated 10/05/2018 for the installation of new shower 
facilities in the lower ground floor; installation of 2 x AC units within the rear lightwell serving 
no.15; upgrading of lighting and ironmongery; new flooring and the re-opening of a link at 
second floor between the two buildings.  
Drawing Nos: 648_700 rev. A, 648_701 rev. A, 648_702 rev. A. 
 
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to grant Approval of Details 
(Listed Building). 
 
Informative(s): 
 

1  Reason for granting permission-  
 
The submitted details of the front door security panel, new doors, windows and 
skylights are considered acceptable. The Council's Conservation Officer involved in 
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the determination of the original application (reference 2018/1547/L) has assessed 
the submitted information and confirmed it is satisfactory and that condition 4 can 
be discharged.  
 
No objections have been received prior to the determination of this application.  
 
The full impact of the development has already been assessed under application 
reference 2018/1547/P. As such the submitted details are in general accordance 
with policy D2 of the Camden Local Plan 2017. 
 

2  You are advised that all conditions relating to listed building consent granted on 
10/05/2018 (reference 2018/1547/L) which need details to be submitted, have 
been approved. 
 

 
You can find advice about your rights of appeal at: 
 
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/guidance/guidancecontent 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 
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